
West Suffolk Motor Club have arranged a 
visit to the Wethersfield Police Museum  

on Wednesday 22nd June 2016 
at 7.30p.m. 

The vehicle museum and the museum tracing the 
history of the guard force through their 
i nvo lvement a t Greenham Common and 
Molesworth and the nuclear convoys etc. will be 
open. 

As with all Wethersfield events we will need to 
provide names of attendees before the day so 
"booking" will be required.   

Vehicle details and vehicle registration will also be 
required.  

Please register now if you would like to join us for 
the evening. 

Booking is only available via the following link 

http://wsmc.co.uk/visit/ 

This museum is not open to the public 
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